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Weekly News – 9th March 2018  
 

Year One 
Dear Parents, 

Many thanks to all the parents that came to help support the 
children at Canbury Gardens this week. The children had a 
fantastic time and it was great to do some outdoor learning 
having fun exploring the trees and plants.  

  

English 
This week in English the children have still been exploring The 
Tin Forest but using the structure of the story to create a new 
version. The children have created a Recycled Beach. They 
have explored the beach and ocean habitat and what animals 
and plants live there. They have created dream catchers and 
thought about what dream a young child would wish for on a 
beach full of rubbish.   

Maths 
In Maths, the children have continued to focus on addition and 
in particular the relationship between number bonds for 10 and 
number bonds for 20. We have looked at working systematically 
to find the number bonds for 20 and used the 20s frames to 
help us. The children have also worked on missing number 
sentences relating to their number bonds.  

 

Topic 
In History this week we have explored Hampton Court Palace in 
preparation for our trip on Tuesday. We have thought about 
questions and what we would like to learn.  

  

 

 

Deputy Head 
teacher’s certificate 

Lavender 

Lola 

Maksym 

Cornflower 

Hashim 

Lexi 

Foxglove 

Zoe 

Faraz 

 

If you are a parent 
helper for the 
Hampton Court trip 
please arrive at the 
following times… 

Lavender – 9:15 

Cornflower – 9:30 

Foxglove – 9:40 
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